
Rainbow Room FAQs 

 

Will Rainbow Room breakfast club be running in September? 

Not to start with; we want to be able to support as many children as possible in returning to school 

in September.  Mrs Arfi and Mrs Miles will be available before school and during drop off, to speak 

to any children or parents (on the phone or in person) to make the transition back into school as 

easy as possible.  

We will then assess the needs of individual children along with Government guidelines, before we 

start the breakfast club again.  

Will my child attend nurture sessions in the afternoon? 

We will have to run our nurture provision with children only mixing withing year groups.  Again, we 

will assess the need as soon as the children are back in.    Each child will have had a really different 

experience over the last few months – for some, we know this has been positive – gaining new 

experiences and others have found it difficult with the thought of returning to school causing them 

to worry.  If we feel that your child needs this provision, this will be discussed with you first.    

What if my child is worried about coming into school during the first week? 

We are very aware that many children won’t have been into school for a long time; many children 

find transition into new classrooms tricky anyway – this is completely understandable and all staff 

will be on hand to support your child.  If, after a settling in period of a couple of weeks, you still feel 

like your child is struggling to adjust to being back in school, please contact the Rainbow Room via 

the mobile or email address or speak to your child’s class teacher.  

What if I need to talk to somebody during the school holidays? 

Rainbow Room email and phone will be checked regularly during the summer holidays if you need to 

alert us to any significant changes or concerns that you may have.  

What should I do if my child is considerably upset/worried the week before 

returning to school? 

Please look at the rest of the rainbow Room section on the website for some helpful advice and 

resources.   

If you still feel that you need more support, Mrs Arfi and Mrs Miles will be in school on the PD days – 

please contact them via the Rainbow Room email address or mobile number and they will call you to 

discuss any concerns and arrange extra transition if this is needed.  

What is the Rainbow Room email address and mobile number? 

allrainbowroom@abbotsgreenacademy.co.uk 
 
077354486893 

 


